DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/2019-20/67 Date: 18.09.2019
Dear Parents

Greetings!

You are invited to the school on the 21" of September, 2019 to attend a short informative session on
“Monitoring children at home”. The workshop would be conducted for 30 — 45 minutes at the school premises.
The workshop would include knowledge and skills of monitoring your children’s use of gadgets such as maohile
devices, computers, social media etc.

Time: 10-11 A.M

Venue: Room adjacent to the counsellor's room, First Floor

Grades: 8", 9™ & 10" Standard

I~
3

}\/‘)/y: ) b\,f_ﬂ.. Ql@w;

Senior Coordinator ead Mistress Princifa




